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East Hampton Housing Authority
Chatham Acres

1 Governor Bill O’Neill Drive

East Hampton, CT 06424

A Special Meeting was held on Wednesday, June 15, 2016, at Chatham Acres.  The meeting opened at 4:30pm.

Members present were Thomas Denman, Patricia Dufour, Ann McLaughlin, Jo Ann Ewing, Fred Maynard and Judie Bobbi.  Frank Stellato our consultant from Millennium Realty was also in attendance.

Commitment Letter from CHFA
A motion was made by Ms. McLaughlin to approve the terms of the commitment letter.  Ms. Dufour seconded.

Vote was unanimous.

There was a discussion on the closing items we are still working on with Millennium Realty to get everything in by June 27th to achieve a mid to late July closing.

Mr. Stellato spoke to some of the issues and to the hard cost contingency that would come out of our Reserve Account.  $19,000 will be expected for the cost of an oversight person from CHFA during construction and a close out audit will be due at the end.
The Housing Authority has submitted most everything needed and Ms. Bobbi will need to get a paid receipt from the insurance carrier and updated insurance certificates.  Also, we need to set up a construction checking account to handle the transfer of cash from the state to pay the contractors.

A motion was made to adjourn at 5:15pm by Ms. McLaughlin.  Mr. Maynard seconded.

Respectfully submitted by Judie Bobbi, recording secretary

CC:  Board Members, Town Manager, Town Clerk, Town Council
